From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 19/08/2024 9:42:59 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
19/08/2024

MR Michael Moylan
ST

NSW

RE: DA2024/0946 - 80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Dear Sir ;We utilise Freshwater Beach on a regular basis. There is not sufficient car parking
as it is in the area. Any increase in the usage/patronage of the aforementioned property as a
Function Centre will exacerbate this problem. We ask that this DA be refused.





